[bookmark: _GoBack]The Bone Health Promotion and Research Act (S 966) was introduced in the U.S. Senate on May 12, 2011 by Senator Kirsten Gillibrand.

The bill would authorize $22 million annually to establish a National Bone Health Program to provide competitive grant funding for research, education, demonstration projects, prevention and control efforts, surveillance, training, and other activities to lessen the effects of osteoporosis and other bone diseases. 

 Another section of the bill authorizes $250 million per year for additional research to enhance the current portfolio by the National Institutes of Health.

 The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention would receive $25 million in authority annually for grants and cooperative agreements with public or non-profit entities for the collection, analysis, and reporting of data on osteoporosis and related bone diseases. 

The Secretary of Health and Human Services would be required to establish an Osteoporosis and Related Bone Disease Advisory Committee to advise the CDC and NIH on matters relating to the National Bone Health Program and research on osteoporosis and related bone diseases. 





